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Statement on military coup in Myanmar 
 
Date: February 18, 2021 
 
Myanmar Development Foundation is standing with the people of Myanmar to end the atrocity of military coup. 
Myanmar Development Foundation also denounce the unlawful act of military coup detaining Aung San Suu Kyi, 
the leader of Myanmar and other elected senior government officials including civil society members. We strongly 
urge the military generals to release those detainees unconditionally, relinquish the power they seized, and 
recognize the result from November 8th election. 
 
Myanmar Development Foundation will follow the policies and guidelines imposed by the United States 
government that sanction on military generals, their businesses and associates in Myanmar who directed the 
coup. 
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